## **Steve Corbeille**

From:

Chad Scheinoha

Sent:

Monday, December 08, 2014 12:01 PM

To:

Steve Corbeille; Dan Koski

Cc:

Alvin Rehme

Subject:

RE: Request to start a firewood revenue fund

Steve or Dan,

Do either of you know if the Finance Committee addressed this?

Chad J. Scheinoha
Parks – Cemetery – Bridges
City of Manitowoc, Department of Public Infrastructure
(920) 686-6512
(920) 374-0402

-----Original Message-----From: Chad Scheinoha

Sent: Tuesday, October 28, 2014 12:00 PM

To: Steve Corbeille

Cc: Dan Koski; Alvin Rehme

Subject: Request to start a firewood revenue fund

Hi Steve,

Attached is a memo from the tree commission to finance committee requesting a fund be established for revenue generated by the sale of firewood at the parks division. There has been about \$1,400.00 generated this year and the commission would like to see this and future years money held for use in forestry. Alderman Able attended the tree commission meeting and was supportive of this.

Could you get this on the finance committee agenda for next week?

Any questions let Dan or I know.

Chad J. Scheinoha
Parks – Cemetery – Bridges
City of Manitowoc, Department of Public Infrastructure
(920) 686-6512
(920) 374-0402

----Original Message----

From: Chad Scheinoha [mailto:cscheinoha@manitowoc.org]

Sent: Tuesday, October 28, 2014 11:31 AM